
Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce the availability of telehealth services for our rural community! 

With telehealth, you can access medical care from the comfort of your home. This service is 

designed to improve your health outcomes and provide convenient access to healthcare 

professionals. 

Service Details: 

• Available appointments: Monday to Friday, 8 AM to 5 PM 

• Specialties include primary care, mental health, and chronic disease management 

• How to schedule: Call us at (123) 456-7890 or visit our website at 

www.telehealthservice.com 

We encourage all community members to take advantage of this valuable resource. Your health 

is our priority! 

Best regards, 

Your Telehealth Team 


